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You can change directions to protect the Buffalo River by stepping forward and do
what you know is right. 

Our state has been given many peaceful, serene and hidden places to revive
ourselves so we can stay healthy. A thank you to all the interested people who have
supported the groups that are keeping check on businesses and industries to keep
our beautiful NWA  pleasant, healthy and safe. 

NWA is changing and so are the dynamics. People from other parts of the states and
the world are looking at this area and moving in. We (you are we) are in a
pioneering stage for the arts, outdoors, music and food and so much more. 

Please be part of the pioneering that protects this area that will be a benefit for
Arkansas and all the people who want to enjoy the peaceful Buffalo River. 

This change I request will take a gutsy person to step out and make the move to
correct the problem of the location of the C & H Hog facility.

This would be a gift to the future of Arkansas and the Buffalo River.

Concerned Arkansas resident
Kathleen Nelle
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